
HI, SUPERSTARS!
 W. SMITH, JR. ELEMENTARY
"Building on a Legacy of Learning"

    School Hours: 7:30-2:30

Important Dates

Arrival by Bus

Arrival by Car

Uniforms

Supply Night/ Open House

Monday, August 7th-1st Day for
grades 1-5
Monday, August 7th, and Tuesday,
August 8th- Kindergarten students will
be assigned a specific time to come
and meet with their with their teacher. 
Wednesday, August 9th- 1st day for
Kindergarten
Tuesday, August 15th, and
Wednesday, August 16th - Pre-K
students will be given a specific time
to meet with their teacher
Thursday, August 17th - 1st day for
Pre-K students

Car Riders:  Students may arrive on campus beginning at
7:05. All car riders must follow the car rider line and be
dropped off only in that location. No child should be
dropped off in the front of the building. Parents are not
allowed to walk their children in the building, with the
exception of the first day of school. Breakfast is from 7:05-
7:30.

Please check the enclosed
bus route to determine which
bus your child will ride and
where they must wait for the
bus.

All students are expected to wear
their full uniform each day of
school. Garments with hoods are
not allowed.

Supply Night and Open House will
be  held on Thursday, August 3rd

from 3:30-6:00. It's a great time to
see our beautiful school and meet

your child's teacher.



WE CAN'T WAIT...
to have you back with us!

Emergency Card Info

Class Assignments

JCampus and  Grades

Transporation

Stay Up-to-Date

Contact Us!

AUGUST 7,2023

This year's PINK Emergency Card
will be sent home at the beginning of

the year Parent Envelope. Please
make sure you include three different
contacts on the back of each card.

Classroom assignments will be given
to parents and students at Supply

Night. For those of you who cannot
make it, teachers and staff members

will be contacting parents and
directing students to classrooms as

they arrive on the first day.

Parents may utilize the Student
Progress Center to check their

child's learning by visiting
www.sbpsb.org/grades or visiting
our website. Login info will be sent
home in the Parent Envelope at the

beginning of the year.

Your child will be given a
transportation tag that will include

how the student is to get home
daily. The tag will be placed on

your child's school bag on the first
day of school. Please do not

remove it. It needs to stay on the
ag for the entire year. For the

safety of your child, transportation
changes cannot be made over the
telephone. They must be made in

person on an offical form.

We are constantly updating our
website and Facebook page.

Please continue to monitor those
sites for the most current

information. Also, you always
have an open line of

communication with your child's
teacher via School Status.

If you have any questions of concerns,
please do not hesitate to contact me at

(504) 302-1000.
Ms. Dedra G. Major


